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The Bath & Wells 
Multi Academy Trust 
is celebrating its 10th 
birthday with a week 
of activities. This 
week the children 
have performed a 
song, written 
especially for the 

event; STEM activities, a teddy bear’s picnic 
and a world record attempt are still to come. 
Watch this space for details… 
 

Staying Safe 
• If you have a Child Protection (Safeguarding) concern, please see a Safeguarding Lead (Mrs Harvey or Mr Dakin) or ring Somerset Direct on 0300 

123 2224 
• If you notice a Health & Safety concern, please report it to Mrs Harvey or Mrs Fillingham 

• We have children with nut allergies so please remember our school is a nut free school 

• Mobile phones must not be used within the school grounds 

• If you drive your children to school, please park responsibly on the surrounding roads   

 
Attendance 

 
Whole School attendance to date: 94.59% 
 
Class with the best attendance this week: Rabbit Class with 99.62% 
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Class photos 
Our class photos and Year 6 Leavers’ photos were taken today by Colorfoto. Parents were emailed earlier 
today with the access code required to view and order photos. If you have not received the email or have 
any queries about the ordering process, please contact the school office.  
 
 

 
 

 
Sports day  
Wednesday 12th July, 1.15pm 
 
 
 

Year 6 Leavers’ Service  
Wednesday 19th July, 10am 
St Mary’s Church  
 
 

 
 

Summer Reading Challenge at Bishops Lydeard Library 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Ready, Set, Read! is this year’s Summer Reading Challenge, starting on 8th July.  It aims to encourage 
children to enjoy the benefits of reading for pleasure.  Bishops Lydeard Community Library will be 
supporting this and giving out collector folders and bookmarks or you can take part online.   
See https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/ for more details.   
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Gold Book 

Ladybird Leo L for his independent writing and listening to instructions. Elodie for her excellent 
independent maths work.  

Rabbit Jessica Ch. for being really helpful in the classroom. Jack for showing perseverance 
when working with others in PE.  

Owl Joshua for amazing focus and effort. Charlie for continued improvement in the quality 
of his work. Archie for consistent effort and detailed explanations. Crystal has 
improved her effort and concentration beautifully. Florence always sets an example 
for effort and focus to her peers. Navayah has been working hard to follow the 
modelled example. 

Badger Leighton for working well in a group. Frankie for beautiful presentation. Luca for 
excellent handwriting.  

Dragonfly Xanthe, John, Beatrice, Freya and Bruno for fantastic collaborative planning and 
amazing writing of a newspaper report. Shaun and Sofie great effort in PE to improve 
accuracy in throwing and catching. William Ch. for his excellent creativity. Isabel for 
great use of eye contact and tracking when talking to a partner. Romilly for her 
bravery to perform piano pieces in front of the class and for superb piano playing. 
 

 

 

 
Dates for your Diary 
 

 

June  

28 - 30 Year 6 Residential, Kilve Court 

July  

9 BLSA Quiz, Lethbridge Arms, 7.30pm 

10 Move up morning 

12 Sports Day, 1.15pm 

19 Year 6 Leavers’ Service 10am, St Mary’s Church 

21 Inset day 

24 Summer holidays start 

September  

4 Inset day 

5  Inset day 

6 Back to school 

 

 
 
 



 
Reminders 

 
Please remember that we are a nut free 
school.  
 

Please check all packed lunch items to 
ensure they are nut free. 
 

 

Please apply sun cream to 
your child before school and 
send them in with a hat and 
drinks bottle. 

 
 
 

Please do not use your mobile phone 
while on school site. Many thanks for your 
support.  

 
 

Please do not park or drop off on the yellow zig zags outside 
school. Please be considerate of our neighbours and do not 
obstruct driveways when parking around the school. 
 
Please do not use the school car park for drop off/collection. 
We ask this as doing so increases the risk of an accident 
occurring. 
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